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Subject: Final Planning Meeting for Bamforth Ridge Shelter? 
Date: Thu, 27 Jun 200222:17:31 EDT 

From: BCMCLARK@aol.com 
To: Jordan29FN@aol.com, j.buddington@verizon.net, 

nuquist@together.net (Reidun and Andrew Nuquist), aburcroff@vtlink.net (Ann Burcrofl), 
erics@neci.edu 

Fred, John, Reidun, Andrew, Ann, Eric, and anyone else who is interested: 

I met with Pete Ketcham and Dave Hardy today at GMC. We discussed 
arrangements for the Bamforth Ridge Shelter site clearing and helicopter 
lift. It seems clear that we should re-convene our section shelter 
subcommittee to confirm all the logistics associated with the shelter 
construction. 

The GMC staff responsibility is now shifting from Dave (who is managing the 
permitting process) to Pete (managing the helicopter operation), Val Stori 
(managing the staging area activities), and Greg Western (managing the Long 
Trail Patrol crew that will cut trees on the site and create paths and rock 
steps). It's particularly important that we brief Val Stori about our plans 
and define section volunteer and GMC staff responsibilities. 

I arbitrarily selected some possible meeting dates and a 4:00 p.m. starting 
time. Hopefully, enough of you are available over the next few weeks that we 
can get some consensus about the plans on one of the following dates (Pete 
confirmed his availability on 7/3). 

Mon., 7/1 Wed., 7/3 Fri., 7/5 Mon., 7/8 Fri., 7 /12 

Here are several agenda items for discussion. Please suggest anything I've 
forgotten. 

1. Schedule (Permits finalized on 7/8. LTP begins site clearing Mon., 7/15. 
Tools, equipment, lumber loaded onto truck at GMC for delivery to staging 
area on Wed., 7/17. Shelter delivered to staging area, Tues. 7/16 or Wed. 
7/17. Helicopter fly dates: Thurs., 7/18 or Fri., 7/19. Privy construction, 
Sat. 7/20. Tent site construction by LTP, week of 7/22. Shelter construction 
on Sat., 8/3 and Sun. 8/4, Sat., 8/10 and Sun. 8/11.) 

2. Plans for staging area, including loading materials from GMC Headquarters, 
delivery times/dates of materials, and responsibility for overnight security 
at Honey Hollow site. 

3. Shelter site clearing, including areas for the shelter, tent sites, privy, 
and drop zones for the helicopter. We want to cut judiciously while creating 
enough space for the construction. We also need to discuss how to dispose of 
brush and cut trees (Dave suggested burning everything at the shelter site so 
that the construction would hide the scorch marks). 

4. Weighing of materials, including all lumber, tools, equipment, and shelter 
logs at staging area. (Pete has arranged for an industrial scale and needs 
help to pick it up from the donor. We need volunteers to move construction 
materials and help weigh everything in preparation for the helicopter. Pete: 
Can we transport gasoline for the generator via the helicopter?) 

5. Pete mentioned that someone (probably a LTP member) needs to prepare the 
roofing material from the old Gorham site so the helicopter can fly it out on 
7/18 or 7/19. 
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